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The KCS Board of Education held a Special Meeting on Monday, October 21, 2019, at 5:00 pm, in the 
Principal’s Conference Room. In attendance were BOE members Marty Lindenmayer, Scott Trabucco, 
Melissa Roth-Cherniske, Dana Slaughter, Jenn Duncan and Gonzo-Garcia Pedroso. Also in attendance 
were KCS Principal Michelle Mott, Region One Business Manager Sam Herrick and reporter Lynn 
Mellis-Worthington. 
 
Marty Lindemayer called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm. 
 

1.​ Review and acceptance of the 3-year Contract between the Kent Center Board of Education and 
the Kent Education Association. Jenn Duncan made a motion to ratify the July 1, 2020- June 30, 
2023 Certified Teachers Contract to include the following; a quiz bowl coach at $259.00, a 
student council advisor at $259.00, a PTO coordinator at $259.00, a field day coordinator 
$360.00, a grade 5 / 6 basketball coordinator at $369.00; a team mentor at $559.00. This will be a 
3.3% increase each year for all three years. Health and Dental premium will increase .5% each 
year for all three years. A secondary observer position has been added at a rate of $37.00 per hour 
for the 2020-2021 school year, $38.00 per hour for the 2021-2022 school year, and $39.00 per 
hour for the 2022-2023 school year. Melissa Roth-Cherniske seconded the motion. The motion 
passed unanimously. 
 

2.​ Discussion regarding the proposed Region 1 Middle-School Sports Initiative and planning for a 
KCS Town Hall. The KCS Board of Education will hold a Special Meeting on Monday, October 
28, 2019, at 6:30 pm, in the Kent Center School Library.  The purpose of the meeting is to hold a 
discussion regarding the Region 1 Middle-School Sports proposal. 
 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Meghan Robb 
Clerk, Kent Center School Board of Education 
 

  
  

It is the policy of Regional School district one that no person shall be excluded from participation in, denied the benefits of, or otherwise 
discriminated against under any program, including employment, because of race, color, religious creed, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity 
or expression,  age, national origin, disability, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut State and/or Federal nondiscrimination laws.  Inquiries 



regarding district non-discrimination policies should be directed to the director of Pupil Services, 236 Warren Turnpike Road, Falls Village, CT 
06031, 860-824-5639, ext. 4 
 


